Inspection note.

The proposed site was inspected on 10-05-2019. The factul details regarding the Proposed site and

consequent findings are stated below:-

1- The Proposal is regarding construction of Barauni- Guwahati gas pipeline. The proposed pipe line
will connect the Eastern and Northern region of the country. The forest area proposed for
diversion in this project is 0.18985 Ha. The forest area is road/embankment side in
Begusarai/khagaria districts. This area has been notified as as protected forest vide Government of
Bihar Notiﬁéation No-485E dated 15-04-1994 and 189E/190E dated 16-02-1994. -

2- There are no rare/endangered/unique species of flora & fauﬁa found in the area. No archaeological
site is present near the proposed diversion site.

3- The user agency has not done any work at the site in violation of the F(CY Act, 1980

On the basis of the recommendation of the Deputy Conservator of Forests and

the inspection made by me, I recommend for the acceptance of the proposal.
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(Abhay Kidmar LF.S)

Conservator of Forest,
Muzaffarpur Circle, Muzaffarpur.



